County Park Commission Meeting April 2, 2024
	The board of County Park Commissioners met at 8:00 a.m.  County Park Commissioners present were Sandra Felchle, Roddy Schilling and Shannon Dieterle.  Absent: Michael Axt, Troy Stein and Samantha Roubal 
	Vice Chairperson Sandra Felchle called the meeting to order.  The minutes of previous meeting was read.  It was moved by County Park Commissioner Dieterle to approve the minutes as read, seconded by County Park Commissioner Schilling.  Upon roll call vote – Dieterle – yes, Schilling – yes, Felchle – yes

	The Auditor reported a $2,000.00 grant was received from Capitol Electric to go towards courtesy dock and picnic tables for at Hoffer Lake Recreation Area.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	County Park Commissioner Dieterle reported he had not contacted JDM Schmitt Concrete yet and County Park Commissioner Felchle reported no cement contractors have responded back yet to her on getting estimates for handicapped sidewalk to the beach area. Discussion of where to place sidewalks at Hoffer Lake Recreation Area was reviewed at this time.

	The following bill was approved and paid:

$67.28, McLean-Sheridan Rural Water

	It was moved by County Park Commissioner Dieterle to adjourn the meeting, seconded by County Park Commissioner Schilling.  All voting “yes” the motion carried.
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